
From: sgreenbaum@uchicago.edu <stan.greenbaum@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 1:08 PM 
To: Bachman, Melanie <Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov> 
Subject: Sherman P&Z letter  

  
EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any 

attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 
Hi, Melanie 

I am attaching a letter regarding the letter sent to you by Ryan Peburn, Chairman of the 

Sherman Planning and Zoning Commission.  I just saw the letter yesterday and I am writing a 

letter of apology to Mr. Peburn and I have attached a letter to you as well. 
 

I have a couple of additional questions and wonder if you might be available in the next day or 

two to speak with me. 
 

Thank you 

Stan Greenbaum 
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Melanie Bachman, Esq 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
 
Dear Ms. Bachman, 
 
I would like to thank you for your forbearance and assistance over the past several months as 
you have managed the Docket #499 Application to the Siting Council. 
 
In checking over the record on the website yesterday, I came across a letter from Ryan Peburn, 
Chairman of the Sherman Planning and Zoning Commission.  Mr. Peburn’s observation 
regarding my statement is correct.  My intention was to convey that the Applicant had not 
answered many of the concerns expressed by the Sherman Inlands and Wetlands Commission, 
the Sherman Planning and Zoning Commission and the Northwest Connecticut Land 
Conservancy other than to say that these matters would be dealt with in their D & M 
(Development and Management) Plan.  I did not seek the opinion of these organizations prior 
to writing the Post Hearing Brief and Proposed Findings of Fact.  Had the Planning and Zoning 
Commission reviewed the transcript of the hearing they might have had an opinion on the 
testimony.  I am going to write a letter of apology to Mr. Peburn as well as recommending that 
the Commission review the transcript of the hearing. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
        Cordially, 
 

        Stan Greenbaum 

        Stan Greenbaum 
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